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Foot and Ankle Specialist Joins Hendricks Regional Health Medical 

Group 
 

 

Danville – Hendricks Regional Health welcomed orthopedic surgeon Tyler Beckley, DO, 

to its medical group in November. Dr. Beckley is joining the team at Hendricks 

Orthopedics and Sports Medicine. He received his medical degree from Des Moines 

University, College of Osteopathic Medicine. Dr. Beckley completed his residency 

training at Michigan State University, in Detroit and went on to complete a sports 

medicine fellowship at the University of Wisconsin and an orthopedic fellowship 

specializing in foot and ankle procedures at Michigan International Foot & Ankle Center. 

He is board certified by the American Osteopathic Board of Orthopedic Surgery. 

 

“Our award-winning orthopedic team is focused on getting patients back to the activities 

they enjoy and the lifestyles they love,” said Kevin P. Speer, Hendricks Regional Health 

President & CEO. “We are excited to add Dr. Beckley’s expertise in foot and ankle 

procedures to the full continuum of high-quality low-cost care Hendricks Regional 

Health offers our community.” 

 

# # # 

  

 

Hendricks Regional Health is a nationally recognized, not-for-profit, healthcare 

organization with a deeply rooted legacy of community service. The Hendricks’ culture is 

built on our vision to be the community’s indispensable healthcare partner and focused 

on these seven values: Respect, Empathy, Integrity, Courage, Collaboration, Loyalty and 

Engagement. More than 2,200 associates live these values each day through a shared 

philosophy of patient-centered, high-quality, low-cost care.  

Hendricks Regional Health is a Magnet® hospital for nursing excellence and is 

accredited by Healthcare Facilities Accreditation Program (HFAP). The organization 

received full Chest Pain Center Accreditation from the American College of Cardiology. 

Hendricks recently received the 2019 Five Star Total Knee Replacement award, the 2019 

Five Star Esophageal/Stomach Surgeries award and the 2019 Five Star Treatment of 

Pulmonary Embolism award from Healthgrades. In 2019, Hendricks Regional Health was 

http://www.hendricks.org/Physicians/Details.aspx?sid=1&physician=538
http://www.hendricksorthosportsmed.com/
http://www.hendricksorthosportsmed.com/


honored with High Performance recognition from U.S. News & World Report. Hendricks 

Regional Health is one of only seven hospitals nationwide to be recognized in the top five 

percent in the nation by Healthgrades for Outstanding Patient Experience for 12 

consecutive years.  

Hendricks Regional Health staffs a full complement of physicians and providers in a 

variety of specialties at locations in Danville, Avon, Plainfield, Brownsburg, Lizton and 

Bainbridge. For more information, please visit our website at www.hendricks.org. 

 


